TO: Mayor and Councilf”/
/é” s

FROM: Rosie Truelove

b f

Director, Contract& C l\/lainagéZ ent Department
DATE; April 20, 2011

SUBJECT: Clarification — CLMB301A — Reissue - Holly Street Power Plant
Decommissioning Project

The Contract & Land Management Department received the attached Clarification sent via
email dated April 19, 2011 from TRC Environmental Corporation for the above referenced
solicitation. City Gode §2-7-104 (B) requires the Authorized Contact Person to distribute the
information o members of the City Council or City boards.

If you have any questions, please contact the Authorized Contact Person, MaryLou Ochoa at
974-7215. Thank you.

Attachment

Cc: Marc A. Ott, City Manager
Rudy Garza, Assistant City Manager
Rolando Fernandez, Assistant Director, CLMD
Larry Weis, General Manager, Austin Energy
Cheryl Mele, Deputy General Manager, AE Chief Operating Officer
Rose San Miguel, PMP, Project Manager, Austin Energy
Electric Utility Commission members
MaryLou Ochoa, CLMD (Authorized Contact Person)
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Ochoa, Mary Lou

From: Holder, Mike (Austin, TX-US) [MHolder@trcsolutions.comj
Sent:  Tuesday, April 19, 2011 9:27 PM

To: Ochoa, Mary l.ou

Cc: Holder, Mike (Austin, TX-US)

Subject: Clarification

Ms. Ochoa:

TRC would like to submit for the record and clarify that former Mayor Gus Garcia is not and has not
served as a consultant and/or lobbyist for TRC on any past, current and or future solicitations, including
the Holly Street Demolition contract currently pending before the City of Austin, Mayor Garcia’s name
was referenced as a potential point of contact and reference for and by the media

to address the historic perspectives of the Holly Power Plant to the East Austin community.

Please contact me if you have any guestions,

Thank You,
Mike Holder, TRC

4/20/2011



